
 

 

A Message from Your Principal 
 

Welcome back families!  Our Windermere Whistle is a monthly newsletter which we use as a way to keep 

you informed of all that is happening here at WBS.  Research states that the more parents participate in 

schooling, whether it is assisting with homework, discussing what is happening at school, working with 

the PTA, or volunteering in class, greatly increases student achievement.   

We believe that staying informed about your child’s education is very important.  Knowing about your 

child's school and communicating with your child’s teacher really does impact children’s progress.  We 

look forward to working with you this year. 

Mrs. Flanagan  

News and Information:     

 

Windermere Elementary 
is on Twitter! Follow us 
@WindermereBlvd 

 

Dismissal Reminders: 

● You must notify the Main Office if you are                 

planning to pick your child up from school               

(Written Note or Phone Call, no email             

please). 

● During PM Dismissal, students being picked           

up must be released from the Gymnasium.             

Your child is our responsibility, until we             

release them individually to you! Thank you             

for your patience.  

 

PTA News… 
 

● PTA Meeting on Monday, 
October 28 at 6:30 p.m. in 
the Library. 
 

● First ever FUN RUN fundraiser 
will run from October 7 - 18. 
The Fun Run event will be held 
on Friday, October 18 during the 
school day.  More information 
will be sent home with students. 
 

 
 

 
 




